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Note from The Roseland Academy for Year 6 pupils: 

Our catering team made a mistake with an email sent for any dietary 

requirements. Please use the email below to contact the caterers for die-

tary requirements or any general catering enquiries. 

emma.nice@compass-group.co.uk—Chartwells Manager 

Or 

u86542@compass-group.co.uk—Roseland Unit Manager 

Phone: 01872 530145 Katrina Ryan Roseland Unit Manager 

   

Sports Day—Monday 9th July 

Don’t forget our Sports Day will be 

held on Monday 9th July starting at 

1pm. 

All children will need to bring: 

 Full PE kit (their usual coloured 

t-shirts are fine)  

 Plenty of drink 

 Suncream/sunhat (labelled) 

We look forward to seeing as many of 

you as possible to support the chil-

dren in their games and races...lets 

hope the sun shines! 

Don’t forget we are holding a non-

uniform day on Friday 6th July in lieu of 

bringing teddies or sweets (please no 

chocolate due to chance of it melting on 

the day!) to donate to the PFA stalls at 

the summer fair. 

Kiberick Class: Charlie Wheeler 

Pendower Class: Freddie Watson 

Carne Class: Jasmine Burley 

Congratulations and well done on all your achievements! 


